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 Robert Powell COMMNT2015/5899/P 24/11/2015  15:10:41 Millfield Lane is very narrow where the new entrance/exit is being proposed. There is a blind corner 

approx. 50 meters below the proposed entrance/exit, and so it is an entirely inappropriate place to put a 

gateway. Would it not be easier to purchase the crossover from no.22?

24 Millfield Lane

N6 6JD

 Jeremy Sinclair COMMNT2015/5899/P 16/11/2015  15:56:38 As the owners of Millfield Cottage, across the narrow lane, we are concerned the new opening may 

make what is already a dangerous corner more difficult.

Millfield Cottage

Millfield |Lane

N6 6JH

 SUSAN ROSE 

CHAIR 

HIGHGATE 

CAAC

COMMNT2015/5899/P 24/11/2015  09:19:53 Highgate CAAC has some concerns that the new entrance proposed is awkwardly positioned on a 

narrow road where there is much car parking. it does not have good sight lines and the existing entrance 

is very

 much better positioned in this respect.  neighbours' views should also be taken into account

HEATH WINDS

N6  6NA
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